
  

Editor's Apology 
 

A number of our readership noted a few errors and omissions in yesterday's newsletter. Thank you for bringing 
these to our attention! Somehow mischievous gremlins struck and we inadvertently sent out a decidedly not-
ready-for-Prime-Time draft version of the newsletter. Please accept our embarrassed apologies and find the 
correct, proof-read version below! 

 

Dear Automotive Friends... 
 

Hopefully everyone managed to survive the Fourth of July with all fingers intact. This month’s news letter will 
be short and sweet. 

 

 

  

 

  

Happenings Here at Zakira's Garage 
 

Saturday Cars and Coffee at Zakira's 
 

Two Cars and Coffee events under our belt! I would like to take a moment to thank Coffee Please in Madeira 
for supplying the fuel that makes our Cars and Coffee get-togethers what they are! And another thank you to 
all who made it out to see us. We greatly appreciate your support! 
  
The third Cars and Coffee at Zakira’s is revving up on August 19th (third Saturday) and will continue every 
third Saturday 9-11AM through October. Come hang out, have some free coffee, see cool rides and friends! 
  
Remaining dates in 2023: September 16th and October 21st.  

 

Cincinnati Concours d'Elegance 
 



All though it was a damp one this year, thanks to everyone that braved 
the weather to support the Cincinnati Concours this year.  
 
It was great seeing everyone at the hangar party and the main event. 
We hope to be there again next year. 

 

 

 

Indoor Storage Space Coming Soon 
 

Zakira's is thrilled to introduce our latest offering – indoor, climate-
controlled car storage. Embrace more space and convenience as 
we accommodate your beloved cars, shielded from the elements in 
a secure location. 
 
Stay tuned for the launch, as space is limited. Follow us for updates 
and pricing/package details on our Facebook and at Zakiras.com 

 

 

 

VW & Porsche Reunion  
 

Zakira's Garage will be part of the 32nd Annual VW & Porsche Reunion. 
This event is put on by the Cincinnati Volkswagen Club and is held at 
Germania Park on Sunday, September 24th. 
 
Stop by our booth to say hello, ask questions and grab some freebies. We 
are excited to be part of such a great local event! 

 

 

 

 

  

The Final Pylon... 
 

We’re well into this year’s driving season!  Many of us have already added several trips to our logbooks…and 
doubtless have several more planned. If you’re waffling on a trip, tarry not - for time is fleeting. Hit the road, the 
track, the cross country expedition!  We'll be cruising out there, too.  And who knows?  Our paths might just 
cross!  

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fZakiras.com&c=E,1,P500dPzsQ-6Q46YOKssWgR8lOSfWNKUN5kWQNF7MkwUXMMjL77OqZYixS0gNVGXsd20nksdKlW2X59ibDj2kXvydyF0MXb4OLbouFG9qX1FYh2E,&typo=1&ancr_add=1


As always, if you need anything automotive, please call us at 513-272-2229, email 
us at info@zakiras.com, check out www.zakiras.com or just stop by the shop 8am-
5pm Monday through Friday in Blue Ash at 4480 Lake Forest Dr, #314, Cincinnati, 
OH 45242. 
 
We thank you for your continued business and we’re excited to see you out 
and about in 2023! 
 
Regards, 
Your Team at Zakira’s 
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